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MyHills Pop-Up Message Upon Login 

On Friday, July 19, 2012 the latest monthly update was installed to our MyHills site. Along with it, all 

users now see a one-time notice from Blackboard regarding “cookies.” The agreement is account-based 

and, once you agree to accept the cookies, the notice should never appear again, regardless of what 

computer you use. 

Why does it say Blackboard? Blackboard owns the company that provides the software that runs 

MyHills (It is called ANGEL), which is why the notice you are seeing mentions “Blackboard.” 

 

Why do we have to do this now? Recently, Europe has established a law that requires all websites that 

use cookies to provide a notice like the one that you see on this site or face a steep fine. Since some of 

our students and/or faculty may live or travel to Europe and access MyHills from there, Blackboard must 

comply with this law. 

There have been no operational changes, nor any changes in cookie information handling. The cookies 

that are used with the MyHills site are solely to enable you to login and to track content access. 

The pop-up message appears as below:  

 

Click Agree to continue as normal. 

If you have further questions or concerns, please contact the IT Help Desk: 

web: www.indianhills.edu/helpdesk | phone: (641) 683-5333 | email: helpdesk@indianhills.edu.  
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